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4 april ( woensdag) 2012:  “I Know, but Vote the Same: Russian Presidential 
Elections, Disavowal, and the Re-Emergence of the Political”. 
 

On 4 March 2012 Vladimir Putin was re-elected President despite a wave of mass protests 
that Moscow did not see since the 1990s. The lecture will address the nature of both the 
protest movement and Putin's enduring support among a large part of the 
population.Placing the current political situation in historical perspective, it will analyze a 
peculiar Russian paradox: the combination of a widespread and deep dissatisfaction with 
governmental policies and the willingness to support this government anyway.  
 

 
 

5 april (donderdag) 2012:  “Screened Sexuality: Desire in Russian Cinema”. 
  
Russian cinema may not immediately come to mind when thinking about cinematic 
sexuality, but this does not mean that this fundamental dimension is not important in the 
tradition that is usually associated with Eisenstein's ideological montage and Tarkovsky's 
spirituality.  The lecture will argue that Russian and Soviet cinema offers a specific 
articulation of sexual desire that is significantly different from the dominant Hollywood 
model and will trace this articulation across 100 years of Russian and Soviet cinema, from 
decadent silent melodramas to contemporary art-house films. 
 
 

 



De spreker is Dr. Andrey Shcherbenok (PhD, Russian Literature, St. Petersburg State 
University; PhD, Film Studies, UC Berkeley). Assistant professor at St. Petersburg State 
University and Council on International Educational Exchange. Honorary Fellow, University 
of Sheffield. Published books and articles on Russian literature, Soviet and Post-Soviet 
cinema.  
Main research projects: "Trauma and Ideology: Stalinist Cinema and Its Contexts (Columbia 
University), "Soviet Past as a Traumatic Object of Contemporary Russian Culture" 
(University of  Sheffield). 
 
Beide lezingen zijn in het Engels. 
 
Locatie: Collegezaal, 4de verdieping Universiteitsbibliotheek, Groningen  
Tijdstip: 20.00 uur  
 
De toegang is gratis en iedereen is welkom, maar gelieve uw komst vooraf te melden via 
centreforrussianstudies@rug.nl 
 
 

 


